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Comments: The proposed bolt ban by the US Forest Service is an infringement on climbers' rights to share public

lands and a blatant disregard for their passion and connection to the wilderness. Restricting the use of fixed

anchors exhibits a lack of understanding of responsible climbing practices. Climbers are already committed to

preserving the environment, and a blanket ban on bolts in wilderness areas is an overreach.


